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October 5, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Scott S. Harris 
Clerk of the Court 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20543 

Re: Wendy Smith, et al. v. Keith Spizzirri, et al. 
 No. 22-1218 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

Pursuant to Rule 30.4, I write to seek an unopposed extension of the time to file a 
response to the petition for certiorari in this case. The response is currently due on October 5, 
2023. I request a 30-day extension, to and including Monday, November 6, 2023. I informed 
appellate counsel for Petitioners of this request and am authorized to indicate that Petitioners do 
not object to this request.  

 
Respondents had anticipated being represented by new counsel in this matter at this 

point, but the transition to the selected counsel could not be completed and Respondents are in 
the process of seeking a different firm to assume the lead representation in this matter.  
Respondents require this additional 30-day extension to enable them to accomplish this transition 
to new counsel and to prepare response to petition. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 

Laurent Badoux 
 

 

LB//lb 
 
cc:  Daniel Geyser  

Robert Dato 


